Sent to Club Presidents, AGs, and Foundation Chairs

November 13, 2022

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute submitted by Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).  Please allocate just one minute per weekly meeting to share with members and post in club social media.  




“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute. An important lesson was learned at a recent meeting of a small yet energized and engaged club.  The Rotary Club of Antigo has only 13 members. That has not kept the club from hosting more than fifty youth exchange students, engaging in an impressive number of very visible community service projects and, importantly, getting back from the Rotary Foundation more than their cumulative giving of $189,000.

Every dollar Rotarians donate to the Foundation is invested for three years.  After that, 50% of the donated dollars are returned to the district for distribution to clubs as matching grants.  The Rotary Club of Antigo is putting those dollars to good use.  An appreciative community is better for the work of Rotary in Antigo.

If you ever think a small club cannot have impact, visit The Rotary Club of Antigo the next Monday you have some spare time. Small clubs can have big impact.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”


Roger Utnehmer
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair.
District Governor Nominee 
(C) 920 495 9677
